Dec. 3, 2019

Dear UA Community -

The university Board of Regents has transmitted its response to legislative intent that it consider a plan to transition the university from three separately accredited institutions into a single accredited institution. The response can be found at https://www.alaska.edu/files/bor/2019/2019-11-22-Buretta-to-Ms.-Sanders-Response-to-the-Legislative-Intent-Language.pdf. The intent language was included as part of UA's operating

clarified or modernized. The meeting to lay out the review process will be held 12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. via video. Live streaming will be available at www.alaska.edu/bor/live and the meeting will be recorded. The agenda is posted at https://www.alaska.edu/bor/agendas/2019/dec-9/.

<u>Public Testimony: On Tuesday, Jan. 14, 2020</u>, the board will hold audio public testimony from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. Anyone interested in talking with the regents can call 1-866-726-0757 to join the queue. Comments are limited to two minutes per individual or as determined by the chair. Written testimony can be emailed at any time to <u>ua-bor@alaska.edu</u>.